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They Shopped ‘Til They Dropped! 
 
Local Iroquois businesses got into the festive spirit in December with the Christmas Sip n’ Shop Cookie 
Crawl at the Iroquois Plaza. Participants could purchase an empty cookie tin and then spend the day 
filling it with yummy treats from local stores. There was also hot chocolate and cider in the courtyard 
and beautiful music courtesy of the Seaway Valley Singers. 
 
And best of all, proceeds from the cookie boxes were donated to the WDMH Foundation’s Family Care 
Fund to support families just like yours. By the end of the day, $700 had been raised!  
 
“The Iroquois & District Business Group is a proud supporter of our community,” explains Candace 
Latulippe, one of the organizers. “A community that works together grows together.” 
 
“We are so grateful to this creative group of business owners,” sums up Justine Plummer, Manager of 
Direct Mail and Events. “Everyone had a lot of fun at this event!” 
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Cutline:  Candace Latulippe (left) from River Rat Treasures and Anita Milne from Just Say Yes Destinations with the 
$700 cheque.  
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